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The Honorable Elaine Bowers, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Transparency and Ethics 

Statehouse, Room 142-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Bowers: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 485 by Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 485 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 485 would allow funds received by a candidate who is subject to the Campaign Finance 

Act for expenses incurred for family caregiving services.  The bill would define “family caregiving 

services” as care for an individual who is an immediate family member under 18 years of age; 

disabled; or qualifies for senior care services. 

 

 The Kansas Secretary of State’s Office and the Kansas Governmental Ethics Commission 

indicate that SB 485 would have no fiscal effect on the Office or Commission, respectively. 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Mark Skoglund, Governmental Ethics 

 Sandy Tompkins, Office of the Secretary of State  


